
Special Meeting 

November 9,2022 @7:30pm 

The Sherman Town board met in a special meeting for the transfer of the Bullet licenses and renewal. 

Members Present: Lee Ellis, Gerry Karpen, Darrin Trower and Cheryl Swenson 

Others Present: Mike and Katy Hendrickson 

Ellis called the meeting to order. 

1. Transfer of licenses—Karpen made a motion to approve transfer of the Bullet licenses to the 

Hendrickson’s for Mike’s Bar, 2nd by Trower—all ayes, motion carried. 

2. Alcohol renewal license—Karpen made a motion to approve the alcohol license for Mike’s Bar, 

2nd by Trower—all ayes, motion carried. 

Karpen made a motion to adjourn, 2nd by Trower—all ayes, motion carried 

Cheryl Swenson   Town Clerk 


